
From: Thomas Beckett   
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Ancaster Development Note 
 

City Clerk, 
 
Please read below and let me know your thoughts. This project in this location must be stopped 
immediately! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tom Beckett 

 
From: Thomas Beckett   
Sent: January 29, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Ancaster Development Note  
  

Hello Lloyd, 
 
I have a lot of respect for many things you've done for Ancaster, however this Amica/condo 
development at the corner of Wilson and Rousseaux Streets is an outrageous development ! 
Have you and the developers lost your mind? Have the developers taken into consideration 
where this property is actually located?  
In my opinion, the Brandon House should be rebuilt by the developer stone by stone and put 
back to its original splendor as the gateway to Ancaster. That just may earn them some respect 
among fellow Ancaster residence. Then purchase land in another area of Ancaster where there 
is proper space for such a facility.  
The traffic gridlock is already too congested in this area of Ancaster.  
Please do your best to make sure this development ends NOW and is relocated to another 
area.  
It needs your immediate attention Lloyd! Is power, money and greed the only thing that runs 
this town? Have some integrity and show the town you care and end this terrible project now. 
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Thank you for your help on this. I look forward to hearing from you and how you 

intend to proceed. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Tom Beckett 
 


